APKC Minutes April 8, 2024

Book Arks - They need to be replenished. Further discussion will be held as to how to acquire more books.

Covenant House - support needed including painting and yard work.

Mercy Center - Moved volunteerism from first Monday of the month to 3rd Monday. Use Sign Up Genius to sign up.

Asbury Park Little League: The club attends home games and provides snacks. Help is needed including rides for players to games and chaperones on field trips. League President Will Wright wants to begin having Friday Night Community Cookouts for families and game attendees. There is more parental involvement than in past years. There is also a girls Softball team, The Tigers, being assembled.

EHN: Sales are behind last year's. Discussion held about how to market the books better on Social Media and email.

Steve said the current mass mailings are going as BCCs and may be going into junk mail. Joey G - Lt. Governor, District 5 attended the meeting and said tagging people or restaurants on FB and instagram can help get the word out to more people.

Club Elections: New candidates must be selected by May 15. Discussion will be held at May 13 meeting.

AP Kiwanis Website: We now have a True Storefront link on our site where members can buy merchandise and EHN books..

Treasurer's Report: Clare reported we are in better shape than the past year due to EHN sales and additional donations.

Also club expenses are not as high as expected. We currently have \$9500 in our bank account.